
WELWYN HATFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

THE BOROUGH OF WELWYN HATFIELD (ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING) (OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES) 
ORDER 202X 

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council is proposing to create a new off street Order for the following car parks; 

Aldbury Grove Car Park, Birchwood Leisure Centre Car Park, King George V Playing Fields Car Park, Longmead Car Park, 
Moneyhole Car Park, Prospect Place Car Park, Russett House Car Park and Thundridge Close Car Park  

The new Order will allow Parking Services to introduce restrictions for electric vehicle charging points (Monday to Sunday 8am 
to 6pm 4 hours maximum stay, 4 hours no return) and to enable powers to enforce vehicles not parked within a marked bay.  

It is intended these measures will: 

- Provide electric vehicle charging facilities
- Reduce instances of inappropriate or obstructive parking

All the above restrictions have been subject to consultation with car park users, local businesses, the Police, Hertfordshire 
County Council and Borough and County Councillors representing the area. 

Geoff Sampson 
Assistant Director (Regeneration 
and Economic Development) 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
25 September 2024 

Consulting on this scheme is a statutory duty of Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council. Any 
personal data you provide in responding to this Notice will be treated as confidential but will be 
shared with WHBC Officers; Borough Councillors and contracted third parties who are involved 
in the statutory process. We will not share identifiable data with third parties outside of the 
statutory process. Guidance on your rights in respect of personal data are published in the 
Privacy Policy on our website, www.welhat.gov.uk 

http://www.welhat.gov.uk/

